
Christina Stacey - Re: Permit #2380 - 15 Dow St. 

Hi Chris, 

Nice speaking with you. The plans we provided referenced the distance from an existing fence. I 
believe the property line is actually approximately 16” behind the fence, so the proposed porch would 
easily be clear of the 5’ requirement.

Thanks,

Michael Ayotte

On Oct 13, 2015, at 1:19 PM, Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Hi Mike,

Thanks for speaking with me earlier about your permit application for a new covered porch.  Per our 
conversation, could you please confirm that the setback from the new covered porch to the property line will 
be at least 5 feet?  I can annotate your plans with this updated information.  As I explained, the pre-pour 
inspection may raise the question of the exact location of the property line which may require a survey to locate.

Thanks,
Chris

Christina Stacey
Zoning Specialist - Inspections Division
City of Portland
389 Congress St.
Portland, ME 04101
(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

From: Michael Ayotte <mike.ayotte@gmail.com>
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/13/2015 1:54 PM
Subject: Re: Permit #2380 - 15 Dow St.
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